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Evangelist Luis Palau will be Grand Marshal at Evangelical Parade

You should know that International Evangelist Luis Palau will serve as Grand Marshall this

year at the Annual Christian Children’s Parade.

You should already know that for more than 50 years, this Christian Children’s Parade has

taken place on Third Avenue where more than 300 churches and organizations march with

church members, pastors, evangelists, ministers and religious leaders. Parade floats will be

decorated with Christian messages and passages from the Bible.

This year’s parade will kick-off on Saturday, June 20, 2015 at 12 noon on East 97th Street and

proceed with more than 40 floats up Third Avenue to East 116th Street, where they will be

greeted by a reviewing stand filled with dignitaries and religious leaders.



Ladies and gentlemen, the President of the Evangelical Children’s Day Parade, Reverend Luis

Serrano invites everyone to participate and watch as New York’s Christian children celebrate

and uphold our faith and truths.  For more information please contact Rev. Luis Serrano at

(917) 545-0133

This is Senator Rev. Rubén Díaz and this is what you should know.


